
JERRY SCRIBNER 5657 Hollow Lane
PENNY SCRIBNER Greenwood, CA 95635

December 31, 2016

Honorable Congressman Tom McClintock
2312 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Re:  Action on Healthcare problems 

Dear Congressman McClintock,

I wrote at the end of December but sent my letter by snail mail so you may not get it for 
a few weeks.  However, in the meantime an excellent Op-Ed appeared in the NY Times 
entitled The Health Care Plan Trump Voters really want.  It is thoughtful so I have 
enclosed it for your consideration.

I have written a letter to Georgetown Gazette picking up on the theme on your website 
where you urge constituents to write to you regarding their experience with the ACA.  
My hope is they will continue to share with you their experience with the uncertainty and
potential chaos that may ensue from repealing the ACA but without having something to
replace it. 

As with your resignation from the Freedom Caucus over proposals to take actions 
based on doctrine without thoughtful consideration of the benefits and consequences, I 
hope you will be a voice for good government policy and process even if it isn’t the path 
I, as a democrat, would prefer.

Sincerely,

Jerry Scribner
  


